From: Randolph, Edward F.
Sent: 1/21/2013 10:10:57 PM

To: Jacobson, Erik B (RegRel) (/O=PG&E/OU=Corporate/cn=Recipients/cn=EBJ1)
Cc:
Bec:
Subject: RE: Comprehensive Procurement Framework
thanks.

From: Jacobson, Erik B (RegRel) [EBJ1@pge.com]

Sent: Friday, January 18, 2013 4:07 PM

To: Randolph, Edward F.; Charkowicz, Ed; Brooks, Donald J.; Lakhchaura, Megha; Sterkel, Merideth
"Molly"; Ikle, Judith; Walker, Cynthia; Kahlon, Gurbux; Strauss, Robert L.; Skinner, Nathaniel
Subject: Comprehensive Procurement Framework

In case you haven’t seen it, attached is an overview presentation prepared by PG&E regarding
a comprehensive procurement framework for California. We pulled this document together in
an effort to crystalize our own thinking and help facilitate ongoing discussions between
stakeholders on the issues of capacity markets and forward procurement mechanisms.

We hope it provides a useful framework for thinking about these critical market design issues.

Please let me know if you have questions or would like to discuss further. We have found it
extremely valuable to share ideas and discuss these issues with Energy Division.

Best regards,

Erik

Erik Jacobson

Senior Director, Regulatory Relations
Pacific Gas and Electric Company
77Beale Street, Rm. 1083

San Francisco, CA 94105

tel: 415-973-4464

cell: 415-310-7617
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PG&E is committed to protecting our customers' privacy.
To learn more, please visit hitp://www.pge.com/about/company/privacy/customer/
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